To: Dan DeCerbo

E-Mail: ddecerbo@shawntech.com
From: Doug Young

Date: September 26, 2014

Subject: Request for Info - STA File #0865-EX-ST-2014

Message:

1. You have marked your exhibit as confidential. You must separate out all confidential material from the
rest of the application, submit only the confidential information in a separate exhibit and submit an
item-by-item justification for the confidentiality request to answer the nine subsections of Part 0.459(b) of
the FCC's rules. All non-confidential material must be viewable by the public, including the confidentiality
justification.

2. Your exhibit is entitled "608 Form." That is a form utilized by the FCC's Wireless Telecommunications
Bureau for regular licensing. What is the reason for filing this application under the Part 5 Experimental
Licensing rules and could it have been filed under regular licensing rules?

3. You have submitted a requested start date that has already passed. We do not have to consider
applications that are filed less than 10 days before the needed date and would appreciate more notice
than that. Change your requested start date to something that is 15 days or more after the date that you
reply to this correspondence.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of September 26, 2014 may result
in application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section
1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply' button. In order for your response to be processed
expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at https://apps.fcc.gov/oetcf/els/index.cfm
by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence” hyperlink.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number : 25277



